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Mr. Chairman,   
 
Indonesia would like to align itself to the statement delivered by the delegate of the 
Islamic Republic of Iran on behalf of the Non-Align Movement.  
 
We also would like to extend our sincere appreciation to the Secretary General for 
the report provided to us, which adequately inform us of the relevant legislations and 
practices on the principle of universal jurisdiction in Member States.   
 
Indonesia follows the discussion and development of this matter with great interest, 
and support the continuation of the discussion in the Sixth Committee. 
 
This agenda item continues to be a very important one for us, and it is our hope that 
our consideration will contribute to end impunity and to deny 




